
 
PRIMARY SCHOOL MAGAZINE PROJECT 2022/2023 
 

              

 

Hello readers, 

Welcome back to our much waited for Primary School Magazine! 

This year class 5 primary have chosen the title: 

SCHOOL INFORMATION 

As the title suggests and gets straight to the point, about the news 

the boys and girls of class 5 are reporting this year. News in 

particular about activities and events taking place in the primary 

school but also about the campus in general. 

 

As ever we hope you enjoy reading the first articles of this school 

year and appreciate the hard work the class puts into this project. 

 

Watch this space for more. 

CLASS 5  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

School outing-Primary school     
On the 16th of September all the Primary school went on an outing on a hill near Monte 

Grappa called Motte. We started from our school. We went hiking with some teachers. We 

stayed about four hours. The teachers wanted to take us further up the mountain but the 

road was too long. When we arrived at our destination we had a snack. After the snack we 

came back to school. It was very beautiful. We went on this hike to do a group activity, where 

we got to know all the new pupils in our school. 

Diletta, Sara, Lorenzo, Yana   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

                                                                      

 

The pastoral of this year is very ecological. In fact the headmaster has given two pupils in 

each class a colored T-shirt which helps us to recognize “The nature warriors”,of the 

GreenTeam.  

Some fifth year class members acted out an animated reading that taught the smaller 

classes that friendship is important; each character had a different characteristic but they 

were friends. This year we also have the Lasallian DNA, which will describe now we should 

be as Lasallians. These ideas of the green team the animated reading and the DNA is 

fantastic for the school. 

Jenny, Nicholas, Nicola N. L 



  



 

Class 3 went to the park of Prehistory in Milan. They went this September on Friday 23th. 

They saw many dinosaurs for example: Brontosaurus, Triceratopus, T-rex,  Stegosaurus 

and Velociraptor. They went on this school trip to study more about DINOSAURS.  

They did very interesting activities. , They walked in the open air museum and bought 

gadgets, they went on a small train around the park. The children learned many things: when 

dinosaurs lived and that the Triceratopus was very kind. 

They liked it very much and they want to return again! 

Valentina, Alberto, Rebecca, Nicola D.M. 

 

 

 



 

   
 

In class 4 we started a new project called ‘’Penfriend letter”, which consisted of writing a 

letter to pupils in a school in the UK, Bleak Hill primary school, with Teacher Maureen. The 

penfriends of Mattia are Logan and Isla, Enrico’s penfriends are Theo and Jessica. We all 

write these letters to say to the other person what we do at school and in our free time. This 

year we are continuing this project. 

We like this project very much because we can communicate with other children about 

things they do in other states. 

 

Diego, Enrico, Mattia, Lavinia and Daria 

 


